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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
 

PROJECT:    POLHAMUS SUBDIVISION 
PROJECT NO.:   14-24 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 43, BLOCK 3, LOT 34.2 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: MASER CONSULTING 
REVIEW DATE:   13 NOVEMBER 2014 
MEETING DATE:   20 NOVEMBER 2014 
     

1.  The cover letter identifies the project as a lot line change, however, based on review of the 
mapping; it appears to be only a 2 lot subdivision with no lot line changes, only Tax Lot: 
Section 43, Block 3, Lot 34.2 is involved. 
 

2. The existing and proposed lots will require zoning variances as follows:   
 

a. Lot #1 - Existing house lot, lot area, lot width, one side yard, both side yards, lot building 
coverage and lot surface coverage. 
 

b. Lot #2 – Lot area, and lot width as well as lot surface coverage. 
 

3. If the project receives the required zoning variances, the following comments must be 
addressed: 

 
a. Comments from Highway Superintendent regarding driveway location on lot 2. 

 
b. Subsurface sanitary sewer disposal design for lot 2. 

 
c. Existing well on lot 1 should reference “to be abandoned” per AWWA requirements. 

 
d. Field survey and topography. 

 
e. Note identifying septic for lot 2 requiring field testing approval from Town of Newburgh 

Building Department.  Septic system must be designed and submitted to the Planning 
Board for review.  Building Department will issue septic permit upon building permit 
application. 
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4. A note will be required on the map regarding staking of the foundation as proposed structure is 
located at front yard setback. 
 

5. Notes required for connection to the Town of Newburgh water system should be added to the 
plans. 
 

6. Surveyor stamp is required on subdivision plan. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

McGoey, Hauser & Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 

 
     
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 


















































































